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Dear Prof. Pai-lu,

On behalf of the IAFOR local organizing committee and the ACLL 2014 conference chairs, Professor Steve Cornwell and Professor Barbara Lockee, I

am pleased to write that your proposal "Effects of Chinese Reading and Writing Instruction : Case Study of a Technology University", having met the
d i ional academif dards of blind peer review, has been accepted for virtual presentation at ACLL 2014.

The Conference will be held in Osaka, Japan, at The Rihga Royal Hotel, from the evening of Thursday, April 17 through Sunday, April 20, 2014. The
keynote speaker and plenary session will be on Friday morning and parallel panel sessions begin Friday afternoon and run for the duration of the
conference. Most panels run for 90 minutes, with generally three presenters per panel, so each presenter has 30 minutes total for presentation and Q&A.
For more detailed i ion about the conf and dation, please visit the conference website.

If you cannot attend for any reason, please notify the conference administration team at acll@iafor.org, remembering to quote your submission reference
number. If there is a day that you are unable to present, please contact the administration team at time of registration. Not everyone can be
accommodated with preferential dates and time, so presenters should limit any request of this nature to unavoidable situations.

A PDF of the full Conft F will be uploaded on the ACLL 2014 website by April 4, 2014. Please check the Programme at that time to
make sure all information pertaining to you is included and correct.

Thank you for participating in The Fourth Annual Asian Conference on Language Learning 2014. All of us affiliated with the organization aim to make
this conference a success.

Yours Sincerely,

ot

Joseph Haldane, PhD (London)
Executive Director, IAFOR
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